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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, a huge well done to our Year 6 football squad for their fantastic performance in Monday’s friendly 

against Tyrrells. The team displayed outstanding sportsmanship, determination, and teamwork 

throughout the match. Their hard work paid off as they secured a well-deserved victory (11-0!)—an 

amazing achievement!  

This week, some of our Year 4 pupils took part in an exciting public speaking workshop with The Mighty 

Oak, and they truly impressed the team with their confidence, articulation, and enthusiasm! The workshop 

provided a fantastic opportunity for the children to develop their speaking and presentation skills, and 

they rose to the challenge brilliantly. A huge well done to everyone who took part. We now look forward 

to selecting our competition team, who will begin preparing for the event later this year—wish them luck!  

Our Year 3 to Year 6 cross-country runners did the school proud on Tuesday, achieving numerous 

personal bests! A special congratulations to Thomas W for finishing in 1st place and Coby M for securing 

3rd place among all Year 5 and Year 6 boys. Well done, everyone! 

I was truly amazed by the exceptional quality of scientific learning and exploration throughout our Science 

Day on Thursday. The morning was filled with exciting science experiments and investigations exploring 

the theme Adapt and Change, which our school governors had the opportunity to observe. It was fantastic 

to see the children fully engaged in hands-on learning and confidently sharing their scientific 

understanding. In the afternoon, the Science Fair gave them the chance to present their projects to their 

peers, parents, and visitors, demonstrating their curiosity and creativity. A huge thank you to Mrs. Canty 

for organising such an inspiring and insightful day of science! 

Finally, thank you for supporting today’s Bandwagon Book Fair—it was a tremendous success! We hope 

the funds raised will allow us to purchase a fantastic selection of books, bringing us one step closer to 

our goal of enriching children's knowledge and inspiring a lifelong love of reading. 

Wishing you a fantastic weekend. 
 
Samantha Edwards 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell: Aaron 
Seuss:  Harry S 

Walliams:  Logan 
Lewis:  Emily 
Dahl:  Jaxx 

Rowling:  Zaviar 
Tolkien:  Leonardo 
Morpurgo:  Lylah 

Pullman:  Talia 
 

 
Award for 

Outstanding Manners 
Olivia – Lewis Class 

Taelan – Pullman Class 
 

PE Award 
Thomas – Pullman Class 

 
Spellers Award 
Cowell Class 

 
Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 

Cowell Class – 99.4% 



 

 
Coming Up This Half Term  
 

Tuesday 18th March  SATs Talk for Year 6 parents. Please join us in the hall at 3.30pm – email 
sent 13th February 

Friday 21st March Red Nose Day (non uniform day) – email sent 12th March 
 

Monday 24th March Easter Service to year 3 parents – email sent 25th February.  Tickets 
available from the school office 

Tuesday 25th March Easter Service to year 3 parents – email sent 25th February.  Tickets 
available from the school office 

Friday 28th March All clubs finish 
 

Tuesday 1st April 
 

Parents Evening – email sent 13th March 

Wednesday 2nd April 
 

Parents Evening – email sent 13th March 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together to 
improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 97.3% 

Year 5 96.8% 

Year 6 95.9% 

 
 

Year 4   
4  666  



 
 
Please see below our menu. 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


